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Dear Parents/Carers,
Further to my email on Monday 11th May, I would like to reassure you that we have approached the Covid19 situation with caution and careful consideration on how these decisions may affect you and your children. We have taken a phased response to each part of the crisis and this will remain our approach. 
As specified by the Government, the school and Multi-Academy Trust are working together to plan a phased return to school for Reception, Year one and Year six pupils on the 1st June, unless otherwise directed.  As part of our long-term plan, we are also considering how we accommodate the Prime Minister’s anticipation that further year groups will return to school later in the half-term, whilst also adhering to their guidelines of no more than 15 pupils in each class/room.  To accommodate this safely, a planned return to school will be part-time. If you are a key worker or a parent of a vulnerable child, the guidance remains the same and schools continue to remain open for these groups of pupils on a full time basis.
Since the announcement on Sunday evening, I know that many of you will be experiencing anxiety about this and may have a multitude of questions to ask. We have received various guidance documents on how to reopen schools and mitigate the risks involved and it is essential that as a school, we are rigorous, cautious and conscientious in devising our planned reopening and that we follow all the guidance given. This takes time and careful consideration. With this in mind, we will share a detailed plan when we are satisfied that we are prepared and ready to follow Government guidance, have created rigorous risk assessments and overcome the very many logistical challenges. It has come to my attention that there has been much confusion regarding PPE, pupil attendance and parental choice.  Please can I ask that you read the Department for Education guidance below, which clearly outlines information for parents and will answer many of your questions and the choices that you, as parents, have. In the meantime, I will write to you again once we have a clear plan for reopening schools on the 1st June.
May I take this opportunity to thank you for your commitment and support during these challenging times.
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-parents-and-carers/reopening-schools-and-other-educational-settings-from-1-june
Yours sincerely
Kate Douglass
Headteacher
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